
Archdiocese Release Authorization Form

Dear Candidates 
 
The Catholic Archdiocese of Edmonton has asked us to provide contact information for 
candidates who are running as trustees for a Catholic school division in the upcoming election. 
The information will be used to highlight your candidacy in your parish and provide another way 
for voters to access candidate information.   
 
As a school division, we may disclose personal information under the Freedom of Information 
and Personal Privacy Act, providing we have been given the individual’s permission to do so. 
 
Please complete the information you wish to share with the Archdiocese, sign and date below, 
and submit the completed form to the Deputy Returning Officer with your Nomination Papers, if 
you are willing to allow St. Thomas Aquinas Roman Catholic Schools to share the information 
requested by the Archdiocese. 
 
Thank you 
 
Edward Latka 
Secretary-Treasurer 
 
 
I hereby authorize St. Thomas Aquinas RCSSD to provide the following information to the 
Archdiocese of Edmonton for the purposes outlined above. 
 
Name: 
(Please print)

Mailing Address:

Email Address:  

Phone Number: 

Website (if applicable): 

Signature  Date 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the collection and the intended purposes, please contact the Secretary-Treasurer, 
St. Thomas Aquinas Roman Catholic Separate School Division, at 4906 50 Avenue, Leduc, AB, Canada T9E 6W9,  or by telephone 
at 780-986-2500 or toll-free at 800-583-0688. 


